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APRIL 2021 NEWSLETTER 

Saxony's grass, shrubs and trees are starting to green up.  Snow is still in the weather forecast.  It must 

be Spring in Colorado. 

The daughter of Bill Berg, an original resident, advised a Board member in late March of her father's 

passing in February and requested that the following link be sent out to the Saxony community in the 

newsletter.  The community has also lost two other members over the past few months:  Pamela Robbins 

in November and Pat Orban in January.  We are saddened by the passing of these neighbors. 

Obituary posted for William (Bill) Berg.   See http://www.horancares.com/obituary/WilliamBill-Berg  

Fielding Tree Care completed a Spring tree treatment on April 7, 2021.  As soon as trees are leafed out, a 

walk-through will be scheduled to assess any winter damage or other necessary tree trimming. 

An early walk-through is scheduled with Bloom Floralscapes (“Bloom”), on April 19, 2021, primarily to 

assess snow plow damage in the neighborhood.   Landscaping and irrigation needs will also be 

discussed.   

Other inspections will consider concrete pavement conditions, the east side exterior stucco wall and the 

state of all homes' exteriors. 

A new Voluntary Saxony Resident Directory is in development.  All owners and their addresses will 

automatically be included as the addresses are a matter of public record.  Because of privacy issues, the 

inclusion of telephone numbers and email addresses is voluntary only.    A Survey sheet giving your 

permission for inclusion of your telephone number(s) and/or email address(es) is included with this 

Newsletter.  Anyone who has given permission for inclusion in the previous Directory will be automatically 

included in the new one, unless you use the Survey sheet to update, remove or modify the voluntary 

information.  Homeowners who rent out their house are encouraged to ask their tenants if they wish to be 

included.  Please return your completed Survey to Saxony Manager, Dave Littler, by May 10, 2021.                            

 In light of the ongoing pandemic, the Board will continue to conduct its meetings by conference call or by 

ZOOM.   

The next Board meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, May 12, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. to be done by ZOOM 

conference.  If you wish to attend, please check with Saxony manager, Dave Littler, to be added to the 

contact list and/or to be notified in case there is a change in the schedule. 
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Your Saxony Board,   

 

Dennis, Jose Luis and Barb 
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